STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

BEVERLY EAVES PERDUE EUGENE A. CONTI, JR.
GOVERNOR SECRETARY

March 31, 2009
RE: Various Projects for the April 21, 2009 Letting
To Whom It May Concern:
The following projects have been withdrawn from the April 21, 2009 Letting and may be re-

advertised at a later date.

WBS # COUNTY CONTRACT

NUMBER
9CR.10801.9 etc. Rowan C202218
9CR.10851.9 etc. Stokes C202219
9CR.10291.9 etc. Davidson 202220
9CR.10341.9 etc. Forsyth C202221

9CR.10291.9.1 etc. Davidson-Davie C202222

Please destroy the proposal and sketch maps furnished to you and reorder when the projects are
re-advertised. Current plan holders will not be invoiced for proposals already delivered for these
projects.

Sincerely,
R. A. Garris, PE
Contract Officer
RAG/jag
cc:  Mr.J.G. Nance, PE Mr. Robert Memory
Mr. Ron Hancock, PE Mr. R. E. Davenport, Jr., PE
Mr. S.P. Ivey, PE Mr. Ted Vaden
Ms. D. M. Barbour, PE Mr. Ronnie Higgins
Mr. Art McMillan, PE Mr. Larry Strickland
Mr. J. V. Barbour, PE Ms. Lori Strickland
Ms. Norma Smith Ms. Marsha Sample
Ms. Penny Higgins Ms. Jaci Kincaid
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